
I am opposed to Cap and Trade, SB 1530. I

believe this legislation would be

devastating to working Oregonians, our

economy and our communities. On a

personal level, SB1530 would affect me on

so many levels. first of all I am already

struggling to pay all my Bill's and increasing
my Bill's and taxes will put me and many

more Oregonians on the streets "we'll be
homeless" so please do what is best for
every Oregonian and vote no on SB 1530.

Sincerely,

SOPHIA KUZMIN

SALEM OR


